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17th April 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Arbor Parent Portal and Parent App 
 

We are excited to announce that we are moving our parent communication tool to Arbor. 
 
The Arbor parent portal and parent app mean we can keep you informed about your child’s life at 
school in a much more accessible way.  
 
We are really looking forward to getting started with Arbor and invite all of our parents to 
familiarise themselves with the system by using the help sheet overleaf. Arbor also offers access 
to many training resources which are completely free for you to make the most of. 
 
We will send further information letting you know when your welcome email will be sent; please 
look out for this information and register your child when prompted. You will not be able to register 
your child before this. Emails will be sent to all Primary Guardians listed within our management 
system. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mrs. Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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